
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please attach a photo of yourself in this box. 

Name:        
    

 

Homegroup: 7 



 

 

Dear Year 6 Student, 

 

Welcome to Canterbury Girls’ Secondary College. 

 

In secondary school, it can take longer for teachers to get to know our 

students quickly because we do not teach you all day as your primary 

school teachers do. In order to help us understand you as a person more 

quickly and to know your strengths, we would like you to put together a 

passport of your thoughts. 

 

This should be completed on the following pages. If you like, you can ask 

your parents to help you complete your passport.  

 

The contents of this passport will be used by your teachers and your home 

group teacher to help them to get to know you.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Your Year 7 Teachers 



 

 



Personal Information 
 

My preferred name 

 

 

My birthday & year 

 

 

 

My parents/guardians  

 

 

Others at our house/s  

 

 

My primary school  

 

 

A description of me 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



School Thoughts  
 

What I think about primary school 

 

What I’m looking forward to in secondary school 

 

My parents’ concerns about secondary school 

 

My concerns about secondary school 

 

 

 

 

 



Things I Like 
 

What I enjoy doing     What I’m best at 

 

What I would like to improve 

 

Clubs I belong to     School groups I’m in 

 

Awards I have received 

 

My interests & hobbies outside of school 

  

 

  

 

 



Music 

  

 
Musical instruments I play & my levels 

Instruments I would like to learn 

Sport 

 
 

Sports I enjoy playing and/or watching 

Subjects 
 

 

 

My favourite subjects and why I like them 

 

 

 

 



Art 

Create a drawing that best reflects you 



To my Year 7 teachers 
 

What I also want you to know 

 

3 goals I wish to achieve at secondary school 

 

 

 

1. 

 

 

2. 

 

 

3. 

 


